
Website report to National Executive meeting  10 September 2011. 

 

Please accept my apologies for not attending NEC meetings personally.  As I still work full time and 

Saturday is one of my normal working days, it is impossible for me to attend. Once I have these work 

commitments out of the way, I will be able to take a more active part in Association affairs. 

 

As you can see from the table below, visitors to the website remain at a quite high level. The 

September 2011 figures are only up to the 5
th

 of the month. The site has had 1.2 million hits during 

the last twelve months.  This shows quite conclusively, that people are viewing our site and it is not 

just our own members who are doing so. 

I continue to get very positive feedback from the people I speak to and it would appear that we are, 

by and large, giving our members a positive and useful service. 

Summary by Month 
 

          

Month 
Daily Avg Monthly Totals 

Hits Files Pages Visits Sites KBytes Visits Pages Files Hits 
 

          
Sep 2011 1480 1115 668 231 425 118194 1155 3342 5576 7403 

Aug 2011 3392 2207 1064 269 2012 1004569 8352 33011 68433 105170 

Jul 2011 2989 2075 1037 172 2372 1244881 5350 32153 64339 92669 

Jun 2011 4051 2353 941 174 2158 1121338 5231 28256 70591 121536 

May 2011 3102 1968 887 154 1857 938194 4797 27499 61023 96189 

Apr 2011 5122 3088 969 166 2643 1962095 4980 29084 92665 153670 

Mar 2011 4396 2488 1060 172 2252 1593174 5343 32861 77136 136290 

Feb 2011 3579 2127 994 155 1830 1025190 4363 27857 59560 100232 

Jan 2011 3181 1950 926 152 1665 928578 4716 28715 60475 98621 

Dec 2010 2966 1715 640 144 1816 966993 4484 19870 53183 91960 

Nov 2010 3253 1938 789 134 2044 944914 4029 23692 58159 97590 

Oct 2010 3362 1974 800 125 1802 1077661 3881 24822 61208 104227 
 

          
Totals 12925781 56681 311162 732348 1205557 

 

          
 

Bob Kingsley 

Tauranga 

5 September 2011  


